
Thank you to all who came on Sunday, to help me mark my
retirement at St Marys’, as Pastoral Associate. I feel so very

grateful and overwhelmed by the love expressed. Thank you
for the beautiful gifts and the many messages, the

conversations we had and the wishes expressed on and
leading up to Sunday, as well as the many wonderful
sentiments expressed in the cards you gave me. I am

savouring the whole experience. I look forward to visiting every
now and again. St Mary’s will always hold a special place in my

heart, as will the relationships we have developed with the
people of our partnered parishes.

With love,


 

Jacinta


